
                                                                                            

Invitation Letter  

  
September 10, 2025 
Mr. Fahim Rajit Hossain Shwadhin 
Bangladesh Army University of Engineering and Technology 
Bangladesh 
 
Dear Mr. Shwadhin, 
 
On behalf of the 47th International School for Young Astronomers (ISYA), I am 
pleased to extend to you a formal invitation to participate in the upcoming ISYA 
program, which will be held from November 16 to December 6, 2025, in Taipei, 
Taiwan. The academic sessions will take place from November 17 to December 5, 
and will be attended by approximately 40 students from across Asia. The faculty 
team will consist of 11 distinguished scholars from around the world. 
 
During the program, you will engage in lectures, observatory visits, and small-group 
research projects in astronomy, designed to foster academic exchange and deepen 
your research experience. Your round-trip travel expenses and accommodation costs 
will be fully covered by ISYA. We will also provide classroom facilities, lodging, and 
logistical support to ensure a smooth and productive stay. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Taipei. Should you require further information 
about the program or any assistance with your travel arrangements, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
With best regards, 
  
   

 
 

Prof. Albert Kong 
School Director of the 47th ISYA  
Email: akong@phys.nthu.edu.tw 
Phone: +886-3-5715131 #42619 


